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Carroll ISD Wins Prestigious UIL “Lone Star Cup” — Making the
District Historic 8-Time Champions of the Award in Academics,
Athletics, and Activities

Southlake — Carroll ISD has done it again, winning the University Interscholastic League (UIL)
“Lone Star Cup” trophy for 2022 in Division 6A.

On September 16th, during the 2022 Homecoming Dragon Football Game, representatives from
the University Interscholastic League (UIL) presented Carroll ISD District Administration and
student representatives.

The prestigious award honors outstanding accomplishments across academics, athletics, and
extracurricular activities.

The district has won the award now 8 times — more than any other school district in Texas. In
fact, CISD earned “the most points ever” in the history of the landmark award, and the win adds
to already seven (7) state championships within the last year.

“We are proud of our students’ historic win,” said Carroll ISD Superintendent Lane Ledbetter.
“Our mission is to inspire excellence in our students, and they reached the gold standard with
the Lone Star Cup. Their successes in their academic performances, athletics, activities and
most importantly, their meaningful service to others, are just a few of the many
accomplishments which make teachers and staff at CISD proud. With the new school year
underway, we already have our sights set on next year’s cup.”

For more information on the UIL Lone Star Cup and its scoring, visit:

https://www.uiltexas.org/lone-star-cup
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